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281-259-7301 
webmaster@spacecityrc.com 
dvhalbrook@comcast.net 

Field Maintenance Leonard Fangue 
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December Club Meeting –  
Sunday, Dec. 14 at 2 p.m. at the field 

From the Editor 

The 2014 Club Picnic was a great success. Thanks to all the 
club members that pitched in to make it possible. The BBQ 
and pot luck dishes, good weather, and flying made it an 
enjoyable Sunday at the field. Doesn’t get much better than 
that!  

 Be sure to be at the field at 2:00 Sunday, December 14
th

 as 
club elections are taking place this month. We will also be 
discussing plans for the 2015 happenings at SCRC. We 
need to get the dates set for our fly-ins next year so we can 
get the AMA sanctions in. Also want to see if we want to 
add some more events to help with club revenue. Hopefully 
we can have a Helicopter event in 2015. They have always 
been successful in the past and with the popularity of the 
multi-rotors growing, it should be well attended.  

The best revenue generator is membership. That is 
increased by having a popular and active club. Putting on 
these events and attending the other clubs events is 
important to keep the SCRC name out there. Having an 

OPEN HOUSE or FREE FLYING LESSON day sign out 
by the road once or twice a month will bring in potential 
members off the street. It costs nothing but a smile and a 
little time with the visitors. Have a happy holiday season! 
Paul 

Club Meeting Notes 

Minutes of last meeting Nov 9th
th

 2014 accepted as read 

13 members present 

Treasurer’s Report: BB $6706.52, CD $4020.00. Accepted 
as read. 

Old Business: Field had good rain in October- November 
and is back to green. Discussed the idea of removing the 
south fence to lengthen runway or safety barrier.  More 
discussion is needed before this decision is made. 

New Business: Finnis Hopson is nominated as President to 
the club for 2015. No other nominations at this point.  Last 
month we talked about ways of generating revenue for the 
club since funds were short. An idea was to allow members 
to store their trailers or other things at the field for a 
monthly fee. Proposed a 10 x 30 space for $25-$30 a 
month.  Being as far back from the main road and behind a 
locked gate, security should not be much of a concern. Get 
with John Blackmon if interested. 

Model of Month: Dale Dickey won with a .50 size H9 
Corsair 

Crash of Month: Allen Quait lost his Great Planes Ultra 
Sport due to an unknown cause.  

 

Please send any pictures of your latest projects, finished or 
unfinished, to me at pgpjcurry@sbcglobal.net . Tell us 
about your experience and planning for it. Any pictures 
taken at the field at any time are welcome in the newsletter. 
See you at the field! Paul 



SPACE CITY CRASH 

December 2014 

SCRC Picnic 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SPACE CITY CRASH 

December 2014 

SCRC Picnic 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SPACE CITY CRASH 

December 2014 

Pearl Harbor Day Remembrance 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SPACE CITY CRASH 

December 2014 

Pearl Harbor Day Remembrance 

 

 

 

 

 

 


